Elements Primary School

Friday 4th December 2020

Dear Parents,

Another busy week at Element's Primary! Thank you all for your continued support with the changes to
school this week. We may be living in strange times but with your patience and the hard work from the
staff we have continued to make our school a happy and safe place for our children. Thank you.

We are fast approaching Christmas and that means the next two weeks will be very busy! Our children
are working hard to prepare for their Nativity performances. These will be recorded and will be shared
online the week beginning 14th December for you to see. We are also very excited to be supporting our
wonderful PTA group who have organised the Santa Doorstep Visits this coming week. | am sure they
will be very successful and the children participating will enjoy a special Christmas experience this year.
You should now have received an email confirming the time slot when Santa will arrive. Santa has LOTS
of visits to make so please bear with him if he doesn't stick exactly to time!

| also want to say a huge ‘thank you’ to everyone who has sent donations in for our Prize Raffle and
Chocolate Raffle. Our Parent Group is working very hard to make these festivities a success all for the
benefit of our children.

We are very much looking forward to welcoming our children in Discover Class back to school on
Tuesday 8th December. This is also the date for the school nurses to visit school to administer
the flu vaccinations for those who have signed up.

| have been so proud of the levels of independence and personal leadership of our children when
looking after our school. | was particularly amazed to find such brilliantly organised lockers in every
year group, including Reception!

| hope you have a safe and enjoyable weekend.
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SChOO' next year?

Primary School Admission places
are now open for September 2021

If you know anyone looking for a
school place for September 2021 please
tell them about us.

S Apply by Friday 15 Jan 2021

Elements Primary School

Elements Primary School
Creative-Uriaue: Innovative Tel: 01135327089 Email: office@elementsprimaryschool.co.uk




PLEASE CHOOSE YOUR CHILD'S LUNCHES ON PARENT

PAY BY WEDNESDAY EACH WEEK

IMPORTANT NOTICE

Christmas Nativities

Each year group will be performing a Christmas show this year. Each performance
will be recorded and you will be sent a link to this to watch at home.

If you DO NOT want your child to appear on this recording please let school know

as soon as possible.
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SCHOOL OPENING AND CLOSING TIMES UNTIL THE END OF TERM.

Day Breakfast Club School Opens School Closes After School Club
Monday 8.00 - 8.30am 8.30am 3.00pm 3.00pm - 4.30pm
Tuesday 8.00 - 8.30am 8.30am 3.00pm 3.00pm - 4.30pm

Wednesday 8.00 - 8.30am 8.30am 3.00pm 3.00pm - 4.30pm
Thursday 8.00 - 8.30am 8.30am 3.00pm 3.00pm - 4.30pm
Friday 8.00 - 8.30am 8.30am 12.30pm CLOSED

Best Attendance
Stars 97.4%
Diamonds 96.5%
Shine 98.3%!!!
Dazzle 96.6% o
Inspire 97.7% Class have
Discover n/a the Weel



CHRISTMAS CARD LISTS

As requested we will be distributing
class lists of children's names so
everyone can send cards to their
friends if they want to.

If you DO XNOT want your child 's name
to go home on this list please informam
the school office by 12pm on Monday
7th December

. . ] Chocolate Raffle
Christmas dinner at school will

be on Wednesday 16th ‘\ We will be holding our Children's chocolate
December. el ) raffle in school again this year. Please send
‘ any donations of chocolate to school for us
to use to make prizes. This could be
anything from a small bar of chocolate to a
selection box!

Please ensure your child's
choices are selected on
ParentPay

Please send your donations to school via
their class. Thank you.

CHRISTMAS PARTY DAYS ‘v |
A/ [-J,
Prize Raffle

We are collecting

Christmas party days for each year group are as follows:
Monday 14th December - Reception
Tuesday 15th December - Year 1

Thursday 17th December - Year 2 items to use as prizes for
Children can come to school in their 'party clothes' on our Christmas raffle. If you
their party day if they would like to! have any items that would be
suitable for a raffle prize please
@,@& send them to the school office.
it Tickets will be coming home

next week for you to sell to
your family and friends. /

Thank you.
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